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DON’T MISS OUT ON 

THESE UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Third Grade Visits Pioneer Farms 

Our third graders experienced what life was like in the 1880’s during their 
overnight field trip to Pioneer Farms this week.  In this photo, two of our 

students learned what it was like to wash clothes by hand using a 
washboard and ringer. 
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Across the Campus Spotlights 

Engaging Lessons & Learning…The Evergreen Academy Way 

 

First Graders Study World Habitats 
 
 

These photos show dioramas our first graders created 

as a culmination of their study of world habitats.  The 

students researched plants and animals of ocean, 

desert, rainforest and pond habitats and discussed 

how the flora and fauna in each environment depend 

on one another to survive.  Each diorama the children 

constructed contains depictions of the plants, animals 

and landforms of the habitat they chose to represent. 



May 15, 2015                                                                             EVERGREEN ACADEMY NEWS                                                                         

3 
 

 

Looking Ahead… 

 

Thank You for the Jamba Juice! 
Thank you to our fabulous OPT for delivering Jamba Juice smoothies to our faculty and staff this 
week!  The smoothies were both a delightful and delicious surprise.  Thank you for bringing us 
these frosty treats and making our day! 

 
Cougar Mountain Cookie Dough Orders Due May 18th 
Cougar Mountain Baking Company Cookie Dough orders are due Monday, May 18th.  Please 
make your checks payable to Evergreen Academy.  Orders will be delivered to school on June 
2nd for pick up between 2 and 4 p.m.  Thank you for your support of this fundraiser! 

 
Mrs. Ball’s Class Wins Box Tops Collection Competition 
Mrs. Ball’s 1st grade class has won the Box Tops classroom competition!  OPT will host an ice 
cream party for Mrs. Ball and her students in recognition of their class win.  Please continue to 
send Box Tops to school until Friday, June 5th and remember to continue to collect them over 
the summer break for next school year.  Thank you! 

 
Evergreen Academy Elementary School 2014-2015 Yearbooks 
It’s time to order your 2014-2015 Evergreen Academy Elementary School Yearbook!  This year’s 
edition is in full color with a hard cover and awesome photographs!  Order forms are going 
home with students today and are due with payment ($26 each, make checks payable to 
Evergreen Academy) by Monday, June 1st.  Yearbooks will be sent home with students on June 
8th.  Quantities are limited so don’t miss out on securing a yearbook for your family! 

 
Summer Camp 
The end of the school year is almost upon us!  Are your child’s summer camp plans in order?  
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to register your child for our awesome Evergreen Academy 
Summer Camp!  Many sessions of our Steam (ages 5-7 years) and Destination Adventure (ages 
8-11 years) camps are almost full and some of our specialty camps already full and have wait 
lists.  Make sure your child is enrolled in the camps of his or her choice.  Don’t wait; register 
your child for summer camp today! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


